
Bhartiya Bhasha Utsav Under National Education Policy 

To celebrate and promote the rich linguistic diversity of India and to encourage students to learn 

about different regional languages and dialects, The Bhartiya Bhasha Utsav was celebrated on 25th 

February 2025. Students and faculties enthusiastically participated in small team Group Discussion 

on Indian Languages. Students shared their experiences, knowledge, and perspectives on the multiple 

languages spoken across India, including Marathi, Hindi, Tamil, Telugu, Bengali, Punjabi, Gujarati, 

and many more. 

 

 



 

 

 

 


